@ Maria Vagle & Hege Vadstein
Grefsenvn. 65 b
0487 Oslo

Dear questionized

In the beginning of June you received a questionnaire which focused on cultural agreements' tendency to
vanish. You may have forgotten it but we haven't.

In the end of July you received a reminder for the questionnaire's deadline. You may have forgotten it but
we haven't.

In August some of those who was invited to answer our questions received a tiny reward. They have hardly
forgotten it. Either have we.

In August we were called up for the recently established embassy of Cuba in Oslo to explain our project.
We haven't forgotten the pleasant meeting but chargé d'affaires seems to have.

We haven't even forgotten promises about invitations to a party at the embassy, an early answering to our
questionnaire or the advice about cultural agreements and how they easily disappear if one is asking too
eagerly after them.

In anticipation of the questionnaire and our search for the cultural agreement between Norway and Cuba to
have global political consequences, which it now finally has, even in excess of the artistic limits, our work
has been rather postponed for a while. It isn't any longer. Just have a look at the astonishing progress at
www.instiutors.org/cuba

The news telling that Norway and Cuba recently have started to negotiate about refreshing old agreements
are showing us that the time has come to resume our work. Through our activities we are striving to reach
the highest level of imaginary truthseeking. Therefor a penetrating and a widely spreading understanding of
both method, object and subject is an urgent necessity. Based on these needs we have engaged F.A.Q.-
factory to make an evaluating pamphlet which will reveal the imaginary potential, relevance and
irrelevance of both the questionnaire, the questionnaired and the questionaized. Be kind to answer the
questions and solve the tasks in the evaluating pamphlet and return it to us within the end of this year.

As a reward you will receive a new evaluating pamphlet without having to pay the costs of the first one.
(See the back of the pamphlet.)

Good luck!

With friendly regards from
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Maria Vagle ge Vadstein
Oslo, 18th of November, 2000



